
Please oppose SB719.  This bill opens up unconstitutional infringements on people's right to bears arms, 
rights to be free from unreasonable search and seizure, and their right to due process.  The 
amendments proposed to this legislation could easily be abused by people who are upset with someone 
else, not requiring any real proof of a crime or dangerous intent; It would only require someone's 
opinion to be persuasive before the court, with no real evidence, resulting in the seizure of legally 
owned property. What's next?  You can go before a judge and swear that someone is a dangerous 
driver, and on your word, the court can confiscate their car?  There are simply not enough safeguards 
built into the legislation to prevent abuse.  Please oppose 
SB719 and it's related amendments. 
 
   -Mike Poe 
Beaverton, Washington County, OR 

 


